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• JSR Micro, Inc. supports the Enterprise Zone Program sunset date extension. 

• This program was an important part of the overall site selection process for our 

Hillsboro factory location. 

• The five-year capital expenditure offsets allows for faster ramping of the site to 

high volume manufacturing. 

• The existence of the EZP, and the flexibility to make multiple applications, 

helps the business justification for future expansion in Oregon compared to other 

locations. 

• This program helped pave the way for our initial investment in the Hillsboro 

area, and will continue to be an advantage and incentive for future expansion. 


